Board Report 11/13/2023

The irrigation season is over for the year, with the exception of the preschool. We are irrigating
the new sod with city water from the preschool building.

Everything has been winterized.

We installed the shot clocks in the new gym and new score boards in the auxiliary gym.
The replacement backboard at the middle school went on with no hiccups.

The greenhouse is almost all done.

We have a new state inspector he is inspecting the middle school on 11/7/2023 and the others
later.

Dan Aberasturi.



